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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 8 OCTOBER 2019 

 
We are commencing work on the Indigenous Cultural Landscape Garden, located to the 
southern end of the National Innovation Centre. This garden has been designed by 
Yerrabingin, with insights from our local Indigenous community.  
 
What to expect: 
Major landscaping works will take place in the area (shown in the below map). This work will 
include demolition, installation of new light poles, timber decking and various landscaping 
planting works. 
 
Pedestrian diversions are in place during the work. (see arrows). The existing path from 
Locomotive Street crossing to corner of Cornwallis Street will be closed during the works. 
 
Work duration: 
The work will commence this week, from Wednesday 9th October and we anticipate 
completion by 2nd week of December 2019. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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